
  

 

Website Address: www.nelsonschool.org         Telephone Number: 020 8894 9899  

School Email Address: info@nelsonschool.org       Autumn Term Issue No:  8 

 IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY — PLEASE READ 
 
Wednesday 8 November                       Oral Health Workshop  
        Y5 Air Quality Workshop  
        Y5&Y6 NSPCC Workshop  
Thursday 9 November     Reception Open Morning 9.30am  for  
            prospective families 
Friday 10 November     Y1 Minibeast Workshop 
         
Monday 13 November     Parent/Teacher Meeting Virtual    

 Headteacher Awards  

Sophie B 6N 

Freddie 6N 

Amelie 5S 

Maks 5S 

Liam 5S 

David 1L 

Alice 1RL 

Daniel 1RL  

Olive 3B 

Ezra 2M 

Jack 2M 

Romy 2M 

Jake 2M 

Sammy 2M 

Nelson Stars 

Our Nelson Stars this week are:   

 Ali 6M, Nelson 6N, 

Milo 5S, Neyan 4N, 

Phoebe 4B, Delilah 

3B, Romy 2M, Morgan 1L, Summer 1RL. Well 

done ! You have received a certificate and have 

been celebrated in assembly. 

Well done  

Parent/teacher meetings will take place on  Monday 13th November for  an online  meeting and 

Thursday 16th  November for a face to face meeting, in school. If you forgot to book, please 

contact the school office. Parents who have booked a virtual meeting are invited to look at 

your child’s English and maths books on Friday 10th November at 2.30pm 

Parent /Teacher Meetings   

Arthur attended a        
goalkeeper camp on 
Thursday during half-term. 
There were 30  children of 
different ages. Arthur won 
the  trophy for best      
goalkeeper of the day. The 
coach thought that Arthur 
was 10 years old as he 
was so good, not 8 years 
old.  

Year 2 

Scooter training focuses on teaching basic safety 

rules and balance skills to help ride their scooters 

confidently and responsibly. Well done Year 2 - the 

safety team said how well you listened and followed 

instructions beautifully.   



  

 

Nelson School  is committed to safeguarding – a shared responsibility      
safeguarding@nelsonschool.org 

Flu Vaccination 

On Monday, 20 November our school nurses will 

be visiting school to give children the annual flu 

vaccine.  

Please complete the consent form even if you 

decide you do not want to vaccinate your child 

against flu this year. Completion of the consent 

form is not mandatory if you do not want your 

child to be vaccinated. However, as providers of 

the school age vaccinations, NHSE requires that 

we provide numbers of parents that do not 

consent to their child being vaccinated. 

Therefore, we will only use this information to 

provide numbers of parents declining consent, 

no other details will be shared. If consent forms 

are not completed, you may be contacted by 

phone or text. If you have returned a no consent, 

we will not make any further contact this year. 

Please see our privacy notice if you require 

further details Privacy: Hounslow & Richmond 

Community Healthcare (hrch.nhs.uk) 

 

If you have any queries, please contact the 

immunisation team below. 

HRCH.ImmunisationTeamMailbox@nhs.net Tel: 

0203 691 1019 

 https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2023/richmond  

Spare Clothes Needed   

Donations of clean boys’ underwear ages 3-4, 
4-5 and 5-6 please.   

Trustee  

We are always keen to extend the knowledge 
and expertise of our Trust Board. If you are  
interested in becoming a Trustee for LAT, 
please email clerk@latchmereschool.org for 
more   information. 

Year 3  

Is my child  well enough for school? 

As parents, we want to ensure the well-being 

of our children, especially when they are not 

feeling well. To help you make an informed 

decision about when to keep your child 

home from school, we have enclosed a link 

which we hope will help. 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-

school/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery  

Year 3 have been learning about how fossils 
are formed. They recreated the ‘mould and 
cast’ fossil formation by using clay to 
represent the seabed and Plaster of Paris to 
represent the ground water which carried tiny 
rocks to fill the mould.  

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2023/richmond
mailto:clerk@latchmereschool.org
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


  

 

Mrs Crosdale’s Favourite Book  

By Caroline 

Crosdale, Chair of 

Governors.    

Quiz Night   

Ticket deadline 10th November! 
 

PTA Quiz Night - Friday 17th November 2023 - 7:30-10:30 

Back after last year's popular event, please join us for Nelson’s quiz night 
(Adult's only) on Friday 17th November from 7:30pm – 10:30pm. Tickets are 
£15 and include a delicious curry supper (there will be a vegetarian and meat 
option available). As last year, this event is a BYO - Bring Your Own booze and/or soft drinks and 
a corkage charge per person has been included in the price.  

   https://buytickets.at/nelson-primary-school-pta/1022522 

Silent Disco  

SILENT DISCO 

Nelson’s first silent disco will take place on the 1st December. Tickets cost 

£4 and include light up headphones (for the disco only!) with 3 channels of 

music to choose from, snack, drink and glow stick. Look out for details 

( overleaf)   of our Winter Warmer event that will run on the same date as 

the disco for parents and kids to enjoy! 

 

https://buytickets.at/nelson-primary-school-pta/1022522


  

 

Non Uniform Days  

Nelson School  is committed to safeguarding – a shared responsibility      
safeguarding@nelsonschool.org 

Come and enjoy some Christmas cheer at Nelson PTA’s 
Winter Warmer.  
 
Get yourself in the mood for Christmas, do a bit of 
Christmas shopping, grab a gift or just come and relax while 
the kids are at the Silent Disco, bring along siblings or bring 
the kids before/after the disco. 
 
Pop in for a browse around the mini fair and enjoy a festive 
drink at the bar. You will find cakes and bakes, cards and 
gifts, face painting, glitter tattoos, chocolate tombola, kids 
crafts and more. 
 
Friday 1st December, 4 - 7.30pm.  
 

We have 2 non school uniforms days in November help raise money for various events .The   

following days will be non school uniform days:  

Friday 17th November – Jolly Jars. These will be sold at the Light up Whitton 

event to help raise funds for the Y6 Leavers’ and to promote Nelson School 

amongst the community . Friday 17th November is also Children in Need.  

 

Friday 24th November — Chocolate tombola. Please  bring in chocolate  for the Chocolate 

tombola which will used at the Winter Warmer event on Friday 1st December.       

 

 

Parent Workshops  

Friendships :  In this workshop we will learn how to 

support our children develop their friendship skills: 

learning to communicate better, repair difficulties, 

and negotiate solutions when relationships between 

peers are tricky.  

https://tinyurl.com/5ywx46yy   

 

https://tinyurl.com/5ywx46yy 

17 November 2023 Morning session 
9am 

15 November 2023 evening session 
6pm 

https://tinyurl.com/5ywx46yy
https://tinyurl.com/5ywx46yy

